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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 548 prohibits any medical service or care entity from reporting a healthcare debt to a credit 

bureau or pursuing collection activities unless the total amount of care was presented to the 

patient and mutually agreed upon. Additionally, expenses relating to medical complications shall 

not be reported to a credit bureau or similar entity, nor shall the provider pursue collection 

activities relating to such expenses.  
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